03-08-23

Richard Ashodian

Sunnyside Sinclair

RECEIVED

2023 MAR -9 A 10: 16

CITY OF FRESHO CITY CLERK'S OFFICE

Fresno City Hall

Fresno, CA

Attn: Kings Canyon Rd. name change

Dear Fresno City Council,

I have been at the corner of Kings Canyon & Clovis for over fifty years and have enjoyed serving the motoring public. I am opposed to having a name change since Kings Canyon Rd. has always been known as the gateway to our national park. I also am not in favor of changing all my stationary, checks, and business licenses because of a name change. This unnecessary expense will be a burden to me as well as all other business in our area.

Please correct me if I am wrong, but I understand the city council's duty and responsibility is to represent the people of Fresno in the most efficient way possible. Please explain how spending one and one half million dollars of tax payer money on a name change is an efficient expenditure and a real benefit to the people of Fresno. I can think of 100 other ways of spending this sum of money in helping our citizens.

Sincerely,

Kichard Ashodian